SAFE TRAVEL IN THE WALLOPS.
Are you concerned with Speeding vehicles / Traffic / Safety on our roads?
A SAFE TRAVEL working group has been set up jointly by both Over Wallop and Nether Wallop parish councils and is made up of volunteers who live in the parishes.  A “wish list” of highways and rights of way improvements has been collated and a questionnaire has been prepared to survey both parishes jointly.
The findings will be presented to the parish councils who will then be asking Hampshire County Council to make improvements in line with the wishes of residents.
The questionnaire can be accessed from several places:
	
ONLINE VERSION
	
HARD COPIES TO FILL IN MANUALLY


	1. The NWPC website, on the Safe Travel page
2. The OWPC website under…..X
3. The Nether Wallop Gatepost page on Facebook
4. Via a post on Nextdoor.com
5. Via a link sent by the Pump email

	1. Nether Wallop Village Hall
2. Wallops Parish Hall
3. Wallops Shop
4. Upon request from the Clerk




Please help us to make the Wallops a Safer Place to be.
If you have any questions, or would like to help us, please contact the Nether Wallop Parish Council Clerk on 01264 783593 or nwpc.clerk@gmail.com




	
